COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71; Benehurch Streer, E.C. 3.

13th October, 1924.

Dear Sirs,

#ith reference to your letter

of the 18th June last relative to the motor car
ferry "LOTOR PRINCESS®, I ghall be glad to learn how
the matter of this vessel's eguipment now gtands .

I am, Dear £irs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

The Surveyors,
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